
 

 

Dear Parent, 

Student security does not restrict itself merely within the school walls; it accompanies the child on 

their path towards their educational goals. 

A recent occurrence has exposed the need for security in matters related to school transportation. A 

few days ago, a private transport driver posed as the school transport and forced a parent to leave 

the child with him. The reliability of the education system extends to our staff and faculty members 

- even the transportation contractors. Parents are requested to trust only the school transport and 

track it constantly. The school transport vehicles will carry the school name plate & number during 

pickups and drops. Kindly be vigilant while sending the children through transport. The safety and 

security of our children is of utmost importance to the school system. We solicit your wholehearted 

cooperation in this regard. 

I would also like to inform you that both the school uniform & sports uniform are available in the 

school store. Based on the constant suggestions by some of the members of the parent community, 

ICSK has changed the material of the sports uniform. Now the uniform is available with better 

quality material for your convenience. The uniforms and school shoes are available in all the four 

branches of ICSK on all the days of the week including Fridays & Saturdays from 4.00 p.m. to 

8.00 p.m. In addition to that on Saturdays it is available from 8.00 a.m. to 2.00 p.m. Please also 

note school shoes are available at 10% discount. I request your unstinting support in this regard 

and would like to once again express our sincere gratitude to you all. 

Regards      

 

Dr.V.Binumon                                                                                          28/08/2019 

Principal 


